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22nd May 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re: Year 5 Legoland Trip  
 
As part of our science topic – Forces, Year 5 will be visiting Legoland in Windsor on 
Thursday 6th June. This will consolidate the forces learning that we completed in the Spring 
term.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch in a plastic carrier bag (plenty of drinks, if weather is 
hot, no fizzy drinks, no chocolate and no products containing nuts). 
 
Children are required to wear full school uniform, comfortable shoes/trainers, coat/raincoat 
and please apply sun cream before coming to school if hot. 

Children will need to arrive at 8.00 am sharp for 8:15 departure and will be returning at 4pm, 
traffic permitting. 
 
The contribution for this trip will be £30 to be paid by, via Parentpay.  This item will be listed 
as Year 5 Legoland 2024.  Due to the short notice of this trip we will extend payment until 
21st June 2024. 
 
Please use link below to confirm that your child can attend the above trip. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1
W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UQjdNQkhKQU5HUzhMWTQ4QU5NN0FFTDhRVSQlQCNjPTEu 
 
 
If you require any support with payment or any questions please use your child’s planner to 
let the school know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L Rusirevi 

 
L Rusirevi 
Assistant Headteacher 
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